
Recall Notice
Telebrands Announces Recall of Hempväna-brand Products Containing Lidocaine

Hazard: The packaging is not child resistant as required by the Poison Prevention Packaging Act. The products contain lidocaine, 
posing a risk of poisoning to young children if they ingest it or put it on their skin. Consumers should keep all products 
containing lidocaine out of reach of children at all times.

Recalled Products: The following Hempväna-brand products containing lidocaine are included in this recall. 

Remedy: Consumers should stop using the recalled products immediately and contact Telebrands for a replacement cap (for 
jarred products) or a full refund (for the lotion product), and a $15 digital coupon code that can be used toward the purchase of any 
Hempväna product at www.hempvana.com on or before December 31, 2022.

For more information:
855-306-1424

7 a.m. – 12 a.m ET M-F; 8 a.m. – 8 p.m ET weekends
https://hempvana.com/pages/recall-and-safety 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with
the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission

Post Until August 12, 2022

Hempväna Ultra Strength Pain Relief Cream with Lidocaine 
(Item No. 15436, UPC 097298053542)

Hempväna Ultra Strength Pain Relief Cream Night with Lidocaine
(Item No. 14597, UPC 097298052583)

Hempväna Ultra Strength Pain Relief Cream Turmeric with Lidocaine
(Item No. 14460, UPC 097298052170)

Hempväna Pain Relieving Hand & Body Lotion with Lidocaine
(Item No. 15440, UPC 097298053566)


